
BALLOTS COMING OUT SOON 

INCENTIVES FOR THOSE VOTING EARLY 

- ADDITIONAL DRAWINGS FOR THOSE 

WHO PROCRASTINATE 
 
Ballots for election of national APWU officers for the 2019-2022 term will be going out 

in the mail on September 10th. We will be mailing out a letter with our endorsements on 

the same day. Please look for both of these mail pieces next week and bring the ballot in 

ASAP. If you don’t receive your ballot let a steward or officer know and we will order a 

duplicate. It pays to vote as early as possible! There will be two winners of $100 prizes 

for those who show their ballot to any officer or steward before mailing it in, no later 

than September 21st at midnight. 

 

If you miss the 9-21-19 deadline, there will be 8 additional prizes of $50 each, drawn at 

the November GMM if you show your completed ballot to any officer or steward before 

the deadline to return ballots in our overnight mailing. This date has not been 

determined yet, but will be approximately the 2nd week of October. Your best chance to 

win is by bringing in your ballot as soon as you receive it. Please help us to remain one 

of the highest voting locals in the country by casting your vote in this important election. 

 

Thank you!!!! 

 

In Solidarity, 

Chuck Camp 

President   

 

  

YOU CAN  

VOTE IN 2019 

APWU 

ELECTIONS 

AND WIN $$$ 
                  Chuck Camp/ President    Ray Pavel / Editor                  September 6, 2019 

 

 


